
SYMPOSIUM REPORT 

 

After the AIS Fall Board Meeting in Dallas I received the voting results from Region 

21. I then merged those results with the incomplete results I shared at the board 

meeting. That gave me the final 2017 results which are partially listed below.     

The TOP 10: 

1. DUSKY CHALLENGER   135 

2. GYPSY LORD                  107 

3. QUEEN’S CIRCLE           107 

4. THAT’S ALL FOLKS           99 

5. JESSE’S SONG                   91 

6. FLORENTINE SILK             84 

7. THORNBIRD                      84 

8. IMMORTALITY                  83 

9. CONJURATION                  80 

10. DAUGHTER OF STARS      79 

11. SILVERADO                        79 

Note: There was a tie for 2 & 3, 6 & 7 and 10 & 11. 

The revised 2017 results were sent to the Editor and were printed in the 

winter edition of IRISES. This is where the final results appeared first. 

After the winter edition of IRISES was received by members the 2017 final 

results were then sent to the Electronic Services Chairman and the results 

were posted on the AIS website. 

The 2017 symposium final results were then sent to Wayne Messer. He told 

me that he will place them in the April issue of News And Notes. 

The 2017 symposium final results were also sent to Bob Pries for posting on 

the wiki. 



The 2018 AIS TB Symposium Ballot has been constructed. It was sent to the 

Editor and will come out as a separate supplement in the spring issue of IRISES. 

I will soon be constructing a 2018 Symposium Count Sheet to aid the RVP’s 

when they are tabulating the ballots for their respective regions. When 

completed, I will send it to Howie Dash for distribution to the RVP’S. 

Please all AIS Officers, Directors and Chairpersons set a good example by 

voting the AIS Symposium Ballot when you receive it in the spring. Then return 

it to your RVP before September 1st, 2018. 

Riley Probst 

AIS Symposium Chairman 


